
 
               
 
 
 

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA 

Phone:  (028) 3026 2175 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI 

E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net 

 

19 April 2023 

Dear parents, 

 You may have heard through the media of the full day of strike action by the five teaching unions 

in Northern Ireland on Wednesday 26 April 2023. This will impact on all schools. 

We have carried out a Risk Assessment and the Board of Governors have determined that 

the school will be closed for all pupils on Wednesday 26 April 2023 for the full day.  

School will resume as normal on Thursday. 

We appreciate that this will cause difficulties for many parents in relation to childcare but ask 

that you are understanding of the real concerns of teachers and school leaders which is going 

unnoticed at present. Staff will lose pay for the strike day. 

If developments are made and the strike is cancelled, we will let you know as soon as possible. 

 

Thank You  

Mrs Monaghan  

 


